

BACK TO SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER



A LOOK BACK AT OUR HIGHLIGHTS:

Cultural Immersion: Our students engaged in a rich cultural exchange, learning from peers across Europe. This broadened their horizons and fostered a spirit of unity and understanding.

Creative Workshops: From art to music, our workshops unleashed creativity, allowing our students to express their happiness and learn in a fun, interactive environment.

Community Engagement: Parents and local community members played a crucial role, participating in events and supporting our mission of spreading happiness through education.

Our Gratitude: A heartfelt thanks to each teacher, parent, and partner organization. Your dedication and enthusiasm have been the cornerstone of this project's success.

DEAR PARENTS, TEACHERS, AND STUDENTS,

of Happiness" project draws to a close, we reflect on the incredible journey we've embarked on together. Thanks to the Erasmus initiative, our primary school has been transformed into a hub of joyous unforgettable experiences.





Looking Ahead: While this project ends, the seeds of happiness, knowledge, and international friendship sown here will continue to grow. Let's carry forward the spirit of the "Back to School Foundation of Happiness" in our everyday lives.

Stay Connected: Our journey doesn't end here! Stay engaged through [School's website/social media] for ongoing activities and future projects.

> Co-funded by the European Union